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13. DURHAM STREET SOUTH - P10 PARKING 
 

Officer responsible Author 
City Streets Manager Andrew Hensley, Passenger Transport, DDI 941-8516 

 
 The purpose of this report is to seek the approval of the Committee for the installation of a ‘P10 

Parking Space’ on Durham Street South near St Asaph Street. 
 
 BACKGROUND 
 
 A request has been received from the owner of Auto Sound and Security for improved access to 

parking outside their business. There is a seldom used motorcycle stand outside the business on 
Durham Street South and it is proposed to change this to P10 parking.  In addition, the Parking Unit 
has been requested to increase the enforcement of the P60 parking spaces on the St Asaph Street 
frontage of the business. 

 
 CONSULTATION 
 
 The request has come from the business that the proposed alteration is adjacent to. 
 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: 1. That the motorcycle stand on the western side on Durham Street 

South, commencing at a point 3.8 metres from its intersection with St 
Asaph Street and extending in a southerly direction for a distance of 
6.7 metres be removed. 

 
  2. That a ‘P10 Parking Space’ be installed on the western side of 

Durham Street South commencing at a point 3.8 metres from its 
intersection with St Asaph Street and extending in a southerly 
direction for a distance of 6.7 metres. 

 
 Chairman’s 
 Recommendation:  That the above recommendation be adopted. 
 
 


